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The Feast of Pentecost 
~ May 19, 2024 ~ 

Pentecost, the coming of the Holy Spirit,  

calls up the image of wind that rushes, 

flames that leap, 

and disciples that are inspired to go out from  

the upper room fearlessly. 

Scripture tells us that this is the moment that gave birth to the Church.  

Pentecost brings the Easter season to a grand and fiery close.  

The Holy Spirit lavishes us with gifts which empower us as followers 

of Jesus to take up his mission and make it ours.  

Wisdom, Understanding, Counsel, Fortitude,  

Knowledge, Piety and Fear of the Lord  

are gifts which help us to continue Jesus’ work in our world.  

Pentecost is our Birthday. 

As part of the Universal Church, the Community of Our Lady of Mercy  

will celebrate being Church.  

To acknowledge our oneness in the Spirit  

all parishioners are asked to wear red on the Feast of Pentecost. 

As included in our Mission Statement, may we be “empowered by the Holy Spirit  

to live the values of Jesus in a prayerful, welcoming, and nurturing environment.” 
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Grief Support Group 
Grief support group is 
meeting again at Our 

Lady of Mercy on 
Monday May 13 

at 7:00 p.m. 
Grief has no limits, so your love list could 

be yesterday or years ago and tears or 
heart aches can surface at anytime or 

place. Call Darlene for more information 
814-746-1286 

Pancake Ministry 
Our Lady of Mercy is starting 

up a “Pancake Ministry” 
We will be hosting our first 

Pancake Breakfast on 
Sunday, May 19th  

9:30 - 11:00 a.m. 
Please RSVP by signing up in the 

Gathering Space, or calling the 
Parish Office at 814-899-5342. 

We are always welcoming volunteers! 

Altar Servers Needed 
Our Lady of Mercy Liturgical Ministries is currently seeking for 
volunteers to Altar Serve. We are especially in need of people to 

serve at the 8:30 a.m. Mass. 
If you are someone who has received the Sacrament of the 

Eucharist and are interested in becoming an Altar Server, please 
contact Fr. Matt, Deacon Paul or the Parish Office 

by calling 814-899-5342. 
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With Gratitude: The parish is extremely grateful to the dedicated religious education 
teachers who made this past year such a success.  Your prayer, witness and love of 

your students has had a profound impact on the youth of this parish.  You will never 
know the effect of your ministry on the youth you taught, but God will nurture the 
seed you planted and produce fruit 30, 60 and 100 fold.  Thank you for responding so 

generously to the invitation of God and to the need of this parish community.  
All of us are richer because of your presence.  

Jelly Jar Return 
Have those jelly jars sitting around & you'd like to find a home for them?  I'd 
LOVE to have them find their way back to my kitchen. Going to work to have a 
labeled box in the gathering space that you can return them to. If you've kept the 
ring with the jar, please just lightly screw it on and return with it.  Always feel 
free to share a note (good or bad) on your experience with the jam or a flavor 
you'd love to see made available. 

Thank you for your assistance in helping the church. WE were able to donate $700. Although it isn't 
much, it is more than one of us alone had in their pocket to donate at one time. We must remember-
Our job isn't to feed the 5000, but to provide the loaves & fishes.  

Peace in Christ 
Marty Eisert 

Invitation To Join the Catholic Family 

Do you have questions about the Catholic faith?  Have you thought about becoming a 
member of the Catholic Church?  Would you like to explore the possibility of being 
baptized?  Then come and join the members of the OCIA ministry.   

Unbaptized adults or teens or those not raised in a Christian community are invited 
into a rich and powerful ministry of prayer, faith-sharing, learning and 
reflection.  This one-year (or longer if desired) process allows participants to explore 
the teachings, practices and communal life of the Catholic Church so that individuals 
can make an honest decision about their faith journey.  Because this process requires a 
full year, those considering baptism or acceptance into the Catholic Church next 
Easter would need to begin the process now. 

Individuals raised and well-formed in a Christian denomination other than the Catholic Church are invited to 
explore the Catholic tradition and beliefs in a time-frame and context that best meets their needs.  Full reception 
into the Catholic Church for those baptized and steeped in the Christian faith can take place when the 
individual and faith community discerns is appropriate. 

Baptized adults who wish to celebrate the sacrament of Confirmation may also pursue the formation appropriate 
for this sacrament. 

For more information, or to have your questions answered, contact Irene Lucas @ 
ilucas@ourladyofmercychurch.org or 814-899-6132, any member of the parish staff @ 814-899-5342 or 
speak with a member of this parish community.  All members of our parish family are reminded that an 
invitation to a friend or relative can be the one word that was needed.  Invite someone you love to join our 
Catholic family. 
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May is Mental Health 
Awareness Month 

Mental health includes 
emotional, psychological, 
and social well-being. It is 
more than the absence of 

a mental illness—it’s essential to your overall 
health and quality of life. People that may be 
especially impacted by depression and 
mental illness can include: 

People, especially men, over the age of 
45 

Combat veterans 
Pregnant and post-partum women 
Children and teens 

Facts: 
1 in 5 adults suffer from mental illness, 

and only half receive treatment. 
1 in 6 youth experience a mental health 

condition each year, and only half of 
them receive treatment. 

Suicide is a leading cause of death in the 
United States. In fact, it was the 
second leading cause of death for 
people ages 10-24. 

Eighty percent of all deaths by suicide in 
the U.S. are among men and women 
age 45-54. 

Dial or text 988 if you or someone you know 
is having thoughts of suicide or experiencing 
a mental health crisis and get connected to a 
trained crisis counselor 24 hours a day, 7 
days a week. Crisis counselors listen 
empathetically and without judgment. 

Tips: 
Pray. 
Make a list of 5 things you’re grateful for 

today. 
Stay hydrated. 
Get adequate rest. 
Engage in low-stress hobbies  
Stay connected. 

Saint Dymphna, patron saint of 
people suffering from nervous 
disorders, mental disease, 
depression 
Feast Day: May 15 

Almighty and eternal God, healer of those 
who trust in you, through the intercession of 
Saint Dymphna hear my prayer for [name]. In 
your tender mercy, lift the burden of 
depression from her/him and restore her/him 
to full emotional health, that she/he may give 
you thanks, praise your name, and proclaim 
your wondrous love to all. I ask this through 
Christ your Son, our Lord. Amen. 
Our Father, Hail Mary, Glory Be 

2024 Baby Bottle Fundraiser 
The Knights of Columbus in Erie and Crawford Counties are conducting 
our 3rd annual Baby Bottle Fundraiser. Your charitable donations thus 
far have enabled the Knights to purchase five state of the art Ultrasound Machines and a Mobile 
Ultrasound Clinic for the Women’s Care Center of Erie. Since then, 661 babies have been born to 
women after they viewed their ultrasounds. They chose life for their babies even though they 
were originally abortion bound. The Women’s Care Center is now facing a difficult crisis. For the 
past thirty years, the State of Pennsylvania allocated funds to organizations such as the Women’s 
Care Center that promote childbirth as an option, rather than abortion by providing pregnancy 
and parenting support services. The current Governor of Pennsylvania made the decision to end 
this program. This has caused a significant loss of funding to our Women’s Care Center’s Erie 
locations that need our financial support more than ever. Baby bottles will be distributed at the 
church entrances on Mother’s Day weekend (May 11-12th). Please take one home and fill it with 
spare change, cash, or checks. Envelopes will also be available as an option to the Baby Bottles. 
The bottles and envelopes should be returned Father’s Day weekend (June 15-16th)  We thank 
you in advance for your kind generosity, and pray you will once again join us in our continuing 
efforts in saving the lives of the unborn. 
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For the past 2 years, Catholics in the 
U.S. have been renewing their 

commitment to and understanding of 
the Eucharist.  As the Church continues 
its journey to the Eucharistic Congress 
in July, let us prepare with a Scripture 

Study on Eucharist.  Eucharist: Bread of 
Life will reflect on this gift of Christ 

through its prefiguring in Exodus, its 
revelation in John and its experience in 

the early Church.   

 

Eucharist: Bread of Life  
Little Rock Study 

Cost of book is $6.00. 
Contact Irene at 814-899-6132 by May 26 if 

you want her to order a book for you. 

 

Home of  
Irene Lucas 

1019 Bartlett Rd. 
Patio if weather permits 
(extra lawn chairs appreciated) 

Inside if weather is bad 

Or  
9:30 a.m. 

OLM Ritchie 
Room 
 

All Welcome…  
No Need to 
Register or 

Attend Every 
Evening 

 
Enjoy a cold drink, a casual 

summer evening or reflective 
morning, and laughter and 

prayer with a family of faith.  
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Knightly News 

Spring 2023 

Annual Golf & Sports Raffle 

Our raffle will be held Friday, May 10, 

6pm in Sperry Hall. The Knights thank 

sponsors for donating prizes and their 

financial support as well as all who 

purchased tickets for themselves and 

sold them to family and friends. We hope 

you were counted among the 500 to 600 

attendees who consider this event one of 

the best in the Harborcreek and 

surrounding area. Tickets were held at 

the bargain price of $10 which includes a 

chance to win major prizes along with 

food and refreshments for the entire 

night. There will also be games of chance 

and raffles throughout the evening. 

Please patronize the sponsors whose 

names appear on the ticket as well as 

those whose ads will be on display all 

around Sperry Hall and the Gym. Once 

again, Kay Kaeberlein, Rochele Edwards 

and Sue Mareno will show their talent by 

grouping donated items and turning them 

into awesome baskets for that raffle. 

Many thanks’ ladies, to you, to those who 

donated items and to all who purchased 

tickets. The involvement of all, Knights 

and non-Knights alike, whose efforts 

continue to make the Golf Raffle a huge 

success is greatly appreciated! Thanks 

everyone! 

Knights Lend Helping Hand to 

Our Lady of Mercy 

Since the Knights were founded in our 

parish 31 years ago, our mission has been 

to support the youth of the parish, help 

with capital expenditures and support 

our church ministries & community. We 

have done this through the annual golf & 

sports raffle which began that very first 

year. We thought you might like a recap 

of the assistance provided through your 

support of the golf raffle. Since the 

beginning of the raffles, the knights have 

contributed $224,000 to our church & 

the community. A breakdown includes: 

Capital projects - $109,000 

this year we are planning to help fund the 

new carpeting for the gathering space. 

College scholarships for parish high 

school seniors - $57,000 

this year’s application is available; the 

deadline is May 12 

Religious education programs, church 

ministries & community programs - 

$58,000 

this year we will be sponsoring the youth 

mission trip 

last year we gave $2,000 to the 

priesthood and vocations. 

also included were contributions to the 

food pantry, needy families at Christmas 

and thanksgiving. 

All of this is due to the wonderful 

support we receive at our Sports and 

Golf Raffle fundraiser.  

If you are not a Knight and would like to 

become one, please contact one of us.  

Scholarships 

Applications are now being accepted. 

Each year a portion of the golf raffle 

proceeds are earmarked for college-

bound high school seniors who, along 

with their parents are members of the 

parish. We thank you for your support of 

the Golf & Sports Raffle.   Please see the 

OLM Website or contact the church office 

for a scholarship application. A brief 

essay must be included and a certified, 

most-recently available transcript from 

the applicant’s school. Application 

deadline is May 12. Please spread the 

word and watch the website and bulletin. 
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